
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #3 FOR 2023 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Proposed Local Law #3 of 2023 has been introduced by the 

Town Board of the Town of Berne.  This Proposed Local Law is entitled “A Local Law to 

Override the Tax Levy Limit for the Fiscal Year 2024”. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a public hearing on proposed Local Law #3 for 

2023 will be held at the Berne Community & Senior Center, 1360 Helderberg Trail, Berne, New 

York at 6:00 PM on the 25th day of October 2023 and that an opportunity to be heard in regard 

thereto will then and there be given to those favoring passage of such proposed Local Law and 

also to those opposed thereto. 

 

The draft is available at the Town Clerk’s office or on the Town of Berne website, 

www.berneny.org 

 

DATED: October 12, 2023 

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF BERNE 

 

KRISTIN DE OLIVEIRA 

TOWN CLERK 

 

http://www.berneny.org/

